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(1) The Bladen Report on universi.ty financing, completed i.n 1965. This
study was commissioned by the Association of Universities and Colleges of Canada
and was flnanced by a $100,000 Ford Foundation grant and an approximately matching
amount from Canadian business and industry. The Report had a profound effect on
Canadian governments responsible for the financing of universities within their
jurisdicton.(2 )

(2) The Duff-Berdahl Report on university government (jointly sponsored
by the Canadian Association of University Teachers and the Association of Universi-
ties and Colleges of Canada) was published in 1966, since when'there have been
changes in the composition of most university governing bodies to include faculty
and students to a much greater extent.

(3) The Ingraham Report on university pensions, sponsored by the AUJCC.

(4) The Downs Report on university 1iýbrarîes, sponsored by the AUCC.

(5) A study of university costs, sponsored by the AUCC and scheduled for
completion in 1970.

(6) A study of accessibility to higher education, sponsored by the AUCC
and due for publication in 1970.

(7) A study of the resources of Canadian universities, for co-operation
with developing countries, sponsored by the AUCC and the Canadian International
Development Agency and due for publication in 1970.

(8) A study of student housing., sponsored by the AUCC and the Central
Mortgage ind Housing Corporation and published early in 1970.

(9) A study of the relations between universities and governuents,'
sponsored by the AUCC, the Canadian Association of University Teachers, the
Canadian Union of Students, and the Union générale des Etudiants du Québec *
Financed by a $150,000 Ford Foundation grant, the report was pubJ.Xshed early
in 1970.

Canadian univers ity personnel have become increasingly conscious of their
responsibility to assist. newer institutions abroad and to further international
studies at Canadian univers ities. Beginnings have been made through supplying
staff to institutions outside the country, co-operating with international
organizations such as the International Association of Universities and UNESCO
and, in conjunction with the Federal Government and the Canadian International
Development Agency (CIDA), supplying student places for recipients of Canadian
awards under the Commonwealth Scholarship and Fellowship Plan, the Colombo Plan,
the Commonwealth Caribbean Assistance Program and the Special Commonwealth Africa
Assistance Plan. The French-language universities in Canada have joined their
counterparts in.French-speaking areas of the world in an association known as
AUPELF (Association des Universités partiellement ou entièrement de Langue
française).

(2) See P. 4, Provincial Developments Since 1964.


